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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This is to confirm that Michael Mulpeter has been offered an internship with the Cambodia UN-REDD
Programme. The internship will last for six months from 01 May until 31 October, 2013. The internship
will be based in Phnom Penh, Cambodia, with periodic travel to locations in several provinces, to be

determined.

The Cambodia UN-REDD Programme will cover the costs of travel to provinces. The intern will be

responsible for all other costs associated with the internship.

Sincerely

Khun Vathana

Chair, REDD+ Taskforce Secretariat
Forest Administration

#40, Prah Norodom Blvd.,

Phnom Penh, Cambodia

Tel: +855-23-224-251



